
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

NHTSA Recall No. 22V-529 

September 5, 2022 

To:  All Ember Recreational Vehicle Dealers 

Ember Recreational Vehicles has determined that a safety defect exists in certain Overland 

series recreational vehicles.  A recall to address this problem is being initiated effective 

September 5, 2022.   

The defect involves 2022 191MDB, 190MDB, 170MBH, and 170MRB floorplans 

manufactured between October 18, 2021, and March 24, 2022. The VIN range of affected 

units is: 

7RVTV1228NA000010 to 7RVTV1220NA000062 (non-sequential) 

7RVTV1221NA000085 to 7RVTV1227NA000110 (non-sequential) 

7RVTV1207NA000591 to 7RVTV1207NA000638 (non-sequential) 

Our records indicate the following affected units are in your possession: 

<VIN 1> <VIN 6> 

<VIN 2> <VIN 7> 

<VIN 3> <VIN 8> 

<VIN 4> <VIN 9> 

<VIN 5> <VIN 10> 

On affected vehicles, the Enerco/Flex-Tech LP quick disconnect fitting may crack when in use, 

causing a gas leak. A gas leak in the presence of an ignition source can increase the risk of a 

fire.  Repair involves replacing the Enerco/Flex-Tech LP quick disconnect. 

Owners of affected vehicles will be notified of this recall by mail from Ember Recreational 

Vehicles. A copy of the Customer Notification Letter is attached for your reference. Also 

attached are the repair instructions associated with this recall action. 



 
Please be reminded that it is a violation of Federal Law for you to sell or lease the products 

covered by this notification until the necessary repairs have been performed. Substantial civil 

penalties apply to violations of this law. Your assistance with this recall is appreciated. Should 

you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ember at 844-732-4204 or by email at 

warranty@emberrv.com.   

Respectfully, 

Ember Recreational Vehicles 

mailto:XXXX@emberrv.com

